Tucson, Arizona
December 2, 2021

To
Mrs. Amy Green
4681 Parkwood Blvd.
Tucson, Arizona 
6417
Dear Mrs. Green, 
I, Martin Sanchez, father of Kennedy Sanchez, having parental authority over her, address this letter on her behalf. May it serve as notice to inform you that she has my consent to travel from Arizona to Alaska on December 12, 2021 as part of the school’s Math Club trip for the National Championship. Mr. Yun, her instructor would be accompanying her along with the rest of the club members.

This is not Kennedy’s first trip, and you can rest assured she will observe the necessary discipline and conduct for the duration of the journey. You will find my warranted signature below to confirm my approval. 

Attached to this letter you will find contact information for my spouse, my older son Baxter (Kennedy’s brother), and myself. Baxter is currently studying in Alaska, so any immediate need could be directed to him.  Nevertheless, feel free to contact either one of us at any time.

Also attached, you will find information for my insurance policy, her identification and insurance card, as well as a copy of her travel documents (passport, airplane ticket, etc.). In case of an emergency, please call my insurance and then get in touch with us as soon as possible. 

Consider this letter as evidence of my approval for her travel.

Many thanks for supporting her in this opportunity.

Respectfully,

Martin Sanchez
